
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
7th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

RED NOSE DAY 
 
 

On Friday 21st March it is Red Nose Day.  To support the charity this year we will be inviting 
children to come into school wearing a red nose and a red t-shirt with school uniform on the 
bottom half for Class 3 & 4 and PE kit on the bottom half for Class 1 & 2.  FOOTBALL KITS 
ARE APPROPRIATE TO WEAR ON THIS OCCASION IF YOU DESIRE. We kindly ask for a 
minimum donation of £1.00. 
 
We appreciate your help in this fund-raising event, where all the donations go to some 
really great causes in this country and further afield. For further information on Comic Relief 
please visit the website: https://www.comicrelief.com/ 
 
We will post red nose pictures during the day on Class Dojo, so look out for some fun snaps! 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Plant 
Headteacher 
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